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To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this as I give my full confidence in offering my recommendation of Dylan Brown in
pursuing the next level in your program. I have loved coaching Dylan on the American Canyon
High School baseball JV team as well as on our American Canyon Baseball Club 16U summer
team in 2022. During my time as Dylan’s coach, he has demonstrated that he has not only
leadership skills as an underclassmen but also the work ethic that it takes to play at the next
level. I could say with all honesty that he truly has a passion for the game of baseball and puts
in the work to continue pursuing baseball in the future.
Dylan is now a sophomore playing and starting on the varsity team for American Canyon High
School. I had the opportunity to work with Dylan and a few others in the offseason to
strengthen their arms and increase velocity/power. Just from the off season training alone, I
knew that he would benefit from it a whole lot come season time because of the fact that he
has the work ethic and motivation to become better, stronger, and faster.
What makes Dylan stand out to me aside from his work ethic on the field, is his work ethic in
the classroom as well. I have heard nothing but good things from him in the classroom and he
currently sits at a 3.72 GPA. With how he acts around campus and the respect that he has for
his coaches, I can give my strong recommendation that he will be a benefit to your program
without any struggle. College itself is hard and on top of that college baseball takes up a lot of
time but I believe that Dylan has the time management skills in order to benefit himself as well
as the program. I am lucky to have been able to coach Dylan and I hope you get that chance
also.
Sincerely,
JJ Barnett


